June 13, 2022

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Northwest Justice Project

The overwhelming majority of members who participated in last week's poll voted to send
a letter to the NJP Board of Directors. With that 77% approval rate, this letter was sent to
both the Board and Executive Director, César Torres, citing serious concerns. The
purpose of letter is to provide the Board with information and actively engage in
conversation about ongoing issues that need to be addressed in order to strengthen and
improve NJP's ability to fulfil its mission.

Questions? Contact Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative,

valarie@opeiu8.org
Visit our website
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